[image: image7.wmf]
We want to thank all who participated in this year’s Mission Awards especially the Sisters of Charity, the selection committee and all those who nominated their co-workers.  It is great to see how much we appreciate each other’s work and the spirit in which it is done.

A special congratulations goes to those who were nominated this year.  You are special and today we thank you for all you do for Rocmaura.  You truly keep our Mission alive.

Those who were nominated include:

List the names of those nominated
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Opening Remarks 


Sue Quinn, Executive Director 

Award Sponsors


Sr. Sandra Barrett, Congregational Leader 

Sisters of Charity of the Immaculate Conception
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David Levangie, Director of Mission


Sr. Mae Aresenault, Coordinator of Mission


Louise O’Connor, Coordinator of Programs


Debbie Searle, Housekeeping Manager


Selection Process and Winners

Mission & Leadership

Name of recipient, Department
“Quote from nomination form”
Teamwork

Name of  Team

““Quote from nomination form”
Volunteer

Name of recipient, Department
“Quote from nomination form”
Blessing


Sr. Anita Naves, Co-ordinator of Spiritual & Religious Care

















Mission Statement





We at Rocmaura are a community of caring people, committed to providing quality care guided by Christian values.





We are inspired by the healing ministry of Jesus Christ and the tradition of caring and compassion reflected in the mission of the Sisters of Charity of the Immaculate Conception.





Out of that spirit and mission, we will continue to meet the changing needs of our residents and those we serve.
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